
 

 

Thursday, June 15, 2017 
 

 

Library books  

 

Just a daily reminder to get all your books in!  Currently, we have 9 classes 
which are very close to returning all of their books (2 or fewer books to return!).  
You have until Monday at 3:00 to return your books so your class can be 
entered for a draw for a pizza lunch! 

 

Band and Choir Advanced band and choirs are reminded to be at school tomorrow for 8am in 
uniform with instruments, music and money!  Don’t be late!!! 

 

Spirit Squad  
 

Meeting at lunch in the Dramus Room.  Don't be late!  

 
 

 

 

Good Morning.  I’m _____________ and I’m _____________ and these are the morning announcements. 
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